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Commemorative gifts distributed on Hijri New Year

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology (Al Ain
Campus) distributed commemorative gifts to students, academics and administrative staff in
celebration of the New Hijri Year 1440.

“The idea is to increase student awareness of these important dates and remind them of their
impact on their daily lives”, said Dean of Student Affairs Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq.

Students expressed their enjoyment at being asked to distribute gifts alongside Student Affairs
staff and are enthusiastic to take part in all types of university events. 
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